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Parish Council

Fradley and Streethay Parish Council

21 May 2014

For the attention of: Mrs C Eggington
Principal Plans Development Officer
Lichfield District Council

District Council House, Frog Lane
Lichfield, Staffs

WS13 6YZ

Dear Sirs

Application for designation of Neighbourhood Areas Fradley and Streethay

Fradley and Streethay Parish Council resolved, at its meetings in March and April, to apply for neighbourhood
designations for both Fradley and Streethay. It is basing this application on the old parish boundaries for the two areas.

The Council and the Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group believes that, although both Fradley and Streethay may face
similar challenges from the proposed HS2, it is nevertheless appropriate to treat them separately, as the likely
development in Streethay and Fradley may differ markedly.

Fradley has seen industrial, retail and residential development over recent years. Streethay has few commercial
interests and seems set to remain predominantly residential, with a strongly rooted sense of identity. The variances in
potential development and the disparate community identities has convinced the Council and the Neighbourhood Plan
Steering Group that it is appropriate to resort to the former, separate, parishes of Streethay and Fradley for designation

The Parish Council is a relevant body for the purposes of section 61G of the 1990 Act and requests that Lichfield District
Council designates the areas defined in the attached plans.

Yours faithfully

Viv Evans (Mrs)
Clerk to Fradley and Streethay Parish Council



